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Good Morning,
The case 6/2020/3451/MAJ will require fire hydrants, to ensure all new proposed dwellings are
adequately covered. This will require a condition for the developer to install a fire hydrant can be put on
this application please.

19/02/2021 6/2020/3451/MAJ

Demolition of existing
buildings and erection of 14
dwellings

Wells Farm Northaw Road
East Cuffley Potters Bar EN6
4RD

Kind Regards
Catherine Gilbert – Water Officer | Technical Services
Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service 
9 Merchant Drive, Mead Lane, Hertford, Hertfordshire SG13 7BH.
T: 01992 507635 (Internal: 57638) M: 07813 400553
E: Catherine.Gilbert@hertfordshire.gov.uk
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The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have
received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not
necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire
County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures
or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.
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